
November 2023 
 
Hello from the Adult Services Commitee! 
 
Our commitee wants to thank you for par�cipa�ng in the surveys and ques�onnaires we send 
out asking about a wide range of topics. Your thoughts, opinions and sugges�ons are invaluable 
to our agency.  
 
A�er we compile the results, our commitee creates a list of ac�on items to address any 
sugges�ons, ideas, issues and/or concerns. We present the results to the Board of Directors and 
make the results available to everyone in the agency by sharing a summary of the results. This 
gives you feedback regarding the overall themes, what is most important to you, and what 
ac�ons are currently being taken.  
 
Enjoy this apprecia�on video from our commitee.  
 
Thank you, thank you, thank you for all you do for our individuals and our agency. 
 
Please con�nue to par�cipate in the surveys and ques�onnaires. Your feedback is very 
important to us.  
 
Sincerely, 
The Adult Services Commitee 
Deborah McGowan, Chairperson 
Al Cohen 
Mike Geary 
Margaret Kuhn 
Meredith Mertens 
Darin Pearo 
Karen Stace 
Jessica Watkins 
Terri White 
 
 
 
 

https://vimeo.com/883296048

